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                     Friday 12th April 2024 

 

Year 5 Visit to Murton Park 

Dear parents and carers,  

Year 5 will visit Murton Park on Thursday 20th June 2024 as part of their current History topic 

on WW2 Evacuees. 

The children will leave school at 8.00am; please ensure your child arrives at 7:45am for 

registration. Breakfast club is also free for all children from 7.45am. 

The learning session finishes at 3:00pm and we anticipate that we will return to school at 

approximately 4:45pm depending on traffic. 

 

Children are to come to school in full school uniform and wear suitable footwear. They will 

need a packed lunch (this can be provided from school) and a refillable water bottle. 

 

The cost of the visit is £10 per child; the full cost of the visit has been heavily subsidised by 

school.  This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive sufficient funds the 

visit may have to be cancelled. The trip is now live on your parent pay account.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Lodge 

Headteacher. 


